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 NOTICE TO SOLICIT INTEREST 

 
CLEAN PETRO-TANKER SERVICES (WITH DRIVER OPERATOR) FOR THE HAULING AND 

DELIVERY OF ULTRA-LOW SULFUR DIESEL (ULSD)  
 

 
The Guam Power Authority (GPA) is soliciting from interested vendors/contractors in providing services for 
Clean Petro–Tanker Truck Services (with Driver Operator) for the Hauling and Delivery of Ultra-Low Sulfur 
Diesel (ULSD) from designated source tanks and into the various GPA plant locations. 
 
Interested parties are requested to submit a letter of interest and statement of qualifications for the required 
services to include, but is not limited to: Department of Transportation (DOT) certification or equivalent 
certification for tanker trucks and drivers, fleet size (number of tanker trucks and volume capacity), number 
of certified drivers, etc.  Estimated quantity for ULSD hauling and delivery may range from 25,000 to 
250,000 gallons on any given day. 
 
The letter of interest and qualification statements must be submitted to the GPWA Procurement Office, 1ST 
Floor, Room 101, Gloria B. Nelson Public Service Building, 688 Route 15, Mangilao, Guam 96913 no later 
than 2:00 P.M., July 03, 2018. 
 
 
  
 


